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Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to: 

Friday 18th March- Maths Puzzle Day 

Friday 25th March- Non-uniform Please donate an 

egg/chocolate bar for The Friends 

Friday 1st April - Easter Fayre 

Friday 8th April - Adam Bushnell Storytelling Day 

Monday Incubator arrives in school 

Athletics Workshops for Years 2,3 and 4 

Tuesday Sikhism Workshops for Years 2,3,4 and 5 

Football Club Y5/6    Design Club Y3-Y6 

Lego Club Y2/3         Dance Club  Rec/Y1/Y2 

 

Wednesday Resilience Workshops for Year 5 

Miss Wallace’s Class to Gymnastics Festival 

Amy’s music lessons for Nursery and R/Y1 

Lunchtime Chess Club 

X Table Club Y3 and Y4 

Lego Club Rec/Y1 

Thursday Y4 swimming 

Sports Club Y2/3 

 

Friday Achievement Assembly 

Tuckshop 

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for 

Charlie for great reading 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles for school 

every day. Children should leave their PE kits in school.  

Nursery  Ava for joining in with singing 

Reception Georgie for settling into Reception 
and being a kind friend 

Year 1 Dean for having great behaviour 
and attitude to learning 

Year 2 Jessica for making a huge effort 
with her handwriting 

Year 3 Elli for making an effort in all 

subjects 

Year 4 Tommy for being enthusiastic in 
French lessons 

Year 5 Harrison for superb presentation 

Year 6 Niamh for effort and enthusiasm 

Spring Vouchers 

All of our families who are entitled to Free School Meals will 

receive a £70 Spring Voucher. Mrs Thompson will let you know 

when these are ready to collect.  

Attendance 

Year 4 were the winners this week with 100% 

Whole school attendance:  96% 

 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


